
FEBRUARY  NEWS LETTER 2025

Prez Notes:

Since January meeting was cancelled, we have  a combo meeting to catch up.
Show 2025 is progressing fine.  We have 10 dealers and SRAC is back with us 
with archaeologist Dan Caister ready to go with an exhibit and answers to the  
many many questions that he will be asked.
Posters will be available at the February meeting.  Pick'em up and get'em out.  We
can clean up some other details at this meeting.

VP Notes:

What’s Happening at the February meeting.

We will have the Show & Tell and Book Reports held over from the January meeting.  
Have a mineral you need identified,  bring it. If you would like, you can make a Valentine 
Cabochon for your sweetheart out of findings, cabs, greeting cards, beads, and a variety of 
materials. There will be plenty of materials left from the Pebble Pup’s meeting for you to 
make something special. Don’t have a sweetheart? You are welcome to donate your 
creations to the senior citizens at the Sayre Health Care. I’m certain they would like them. 
If we have time,  a short video on metal clay and more info on it from Inga and  John.



SUNSHINE:
 
 

   How about this weather!  Winter sure is here.  Frigid temperatures of  -30s and -
20s
along with the bitter wind.  Made for a couple of days to stay inside  
     I got an e-mail from Mary Walter.  This is what it said, " Brrrr.  Stay warm".  I 
sure agreed with that.  It was one of those cold, cold days.
     Hope that Janet is improving with her health issues.  Also, Mary should have 
her shoe by now and will be getting along well.  Keep them in your thoughts and 
prayers.
     Get well to anyone who is sick with these flu and cold symptoms that are going 
around.  Some said it's pretty nasty.  Get well soon.
     Happy Birthday and Happy Anniversary to those that will be celebrating in 
February.  Hope you all have a fantastic day.
     Hope to see you at the meeting.  Show coming up soon and help is needed to 
make it successful.

Take care; stay well; stay warm.
Keep the home fires burning.

JoAnn
Lady Sunshine



Pebble Pups:

The Pebble Pups will meet on Sunday, February 9, at 1:00 P.M. at the Athens United 
Methodist Church, 118 S. Main St. Our program is two-fold. First, we will be making a 
Valentine’s creation out of findings, card stock, beads, stickers, and so on. While that is 
drying, we will work on our display at the show. Our theme this year is “Science Fair” and
will feature some of the items we have studied and made over the years. I will bring a kit, 
and other items and families will bring what they would like to display. I think it will be a 
very interesting display case.

I will have crystal making supplies and instructions for the families to take home. We 
might use some of these in our display.

We had our annual holiday pizza party in January. There were 17 of us. Some of the 
Pebble Pups presented their summer reports. Great job by all. We played the saran wrap 
ball game. I didn’t do a good job with that this year because I used the wrong wrap. We 
played a holiday bow toss for the remaining prizes that I did not wrap in the ball. We 
welcomed Mazy Chavez and her family to our group. 

 Just a snapshot of some of the supplies we will be using at the February meetings




